
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 9th June  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 7 End of Year Disco  
 
Year 7 pupils are invited to an End of Year Disco organised by Zawadi, a fundraising group run by St Aidan’s 
students. Proceeds will go to Artizan International, a local charity that supports people living with disabilities in 
Yorkshire and Peru. 
 
The disco will take place on Thursday 26th June in Constance Green Hall, from 6:30pm to 8:00pm, and offers a 
great opportunity for pupils to celebrate their time in Year 7. Pupils will be supervised at all times by the Zawadi 
team and members of St Aidan’s staff. Please note that smoke machines and light effects will be in use. 
 
Entertainment will include a DJ, games, face painting, drinks, snacks, dancing prizes, and an optional photo booth 
with fun props for individual and group photos. All of this is included in the ticket price of £10. If your child would 
like to attend, please make payment via Arbor Pay by Monday 16th June. 
 
On the evening, please use Bede House Car Park and accompany your child to Constance Green Foyer, where they 
will register before entering the hall. At the end of the event, pupils must be collected from the side doors of 
Constance Green Hall. We appreciate your patience while we ensure all necessary safeguarding procedures are 
followed during collection. 
 
If your child is being collected by someone other than a parent or carer with parental responsibility (e.g. an older 
sibling), you must inform us of this arrangement in advance by emailing admin@staidans.co.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child on the dance floor! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 

Ms E Reynard 
 
Head of Year 7 
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